
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  January 8, 2024 
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals 
  Campus Monitors 
  School Safety Specialists 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Matt Alvernaz, School Safety Coordinator 

 
SUBJECT: School Safety Officer Course  
 

 
  
Through a partnership between the Utah Department of Public Safety and the Department of Health, a no cost training 
for school security personnel is available. This course is taught by instructors from the National Association of School 
Resource Officers (NASRO). However, it is not intended for school resource officers. This particular course is intended for 
school safety officers (administrators, campus monitors, school safety specialists or other individuals) charged with 
making our schools safe and secure.   
 
This is a single 24-hour course that will be held over three consecutive Fridays (8-hours each): March 8th, 15th, and 
22nd. All three sessions must be attended in order to complete the course. The course will emphasize three (3) main 
areas: Functioning as a security officer in the school setting; Working effectively with students; and School Safety and 
Emergency Planning.  
 
The link for more information and registration is included below. Create a free account in order to access registration 
and when registering, please select “invoice me” on the payment option so DPS will receive the invoice at the conclusion 
of the training. 
 
Link to NASRO Events for Registration 
 
Schools would need to cover the cost of substitutes if needed. Please contact Matt Alvernaz at (801)567-8623 or 
matt.alvernaz@jordandistrict.org with any questions. 

  

https://www.nasro.org/events/2024/03/08/contract/sso-sandy-ut/
mailto:matt.alvernaz@jordandistrict.org

